
First Grade Supply List 
 

 We are currently getting ready for the 2023-2024 school year.   We look 
forward to meeting and sharing with you what your student will be 
exploring this year.  Because our supply budget will not support all the 
supplies needed in the classroom, we are seeking the voluntary 
donation of supplies which your child can utilize throughout the year.  
The following items are what’s needed for “community” supplies which 
are utilized by all of our students.  We would greatly appreciate your 
voluntary donations.  
 

● Paper Plates 
● Napkins 
● Kleenex 
● Headphones 

 
            Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your 

donations allow us to provide your child with a safe environment to 
learn and explore in.   Should you have any questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully, 
First Grade  


